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Mr. Chairman, 

I have the honour to speak on behalf of the five Nordic countries Finland, Iceland, 
Norway, Sweden and my own country Denmark on the three agenda items; 



In general the draft articles with commentary contain a very useful description of 
the challenges in this area and of 



Thirdly, draft article 23, paragraph 2, mentions the issue of diplomatic assurance 

without determining in the article or in the commentary when and under which 

circumstances such assurances may be legally sufficient and thus allow for the 

expulsion of an alien even to a State that employ the death penalty. This is a legally 
complicated and a politically very sensitive issue and should therefore either be 

dealt with in more detail - which clearly falls outside the scope of this agenda item 
- or through deletion of the second part of paragraph 2 and with a short reference 

in the commentary. 

Finally, Mr. Chairman, the Nordic countries as a consequence of the expressed 
view do not believe it feasible or indeed desirable at this stage to attempt to 

develop the draft articles into legally binding norms. We would thus prefer that the 
end-result of the work of the ILC under this agenda item would be in the form of 

guidelines or principles and guidelines. 

[Nordic statement on Protection of persons in the event of disasters] 

Mr. Chairman, 

I will now turn to the topic "Protection of persons in the event of disasters". Firstly, 

I would like to express our appreciation for the work done by the Special 

Rapporteur, Mr. Eduardo Valencia-Ospina, on this topic. 

At its last session the Commission considered the topic on the basis of the fifth 

report of the Special Rapporteur. The article by article compilation of comments 
made in the Sixth Committee provides a useful recapitulation of States' views on 
this topic. The report focused on the question whether the duty of States to 

cooperate with the affected State includes a duty to provide assistance when 
requested by the affected State. The Special Rapporteur also elaborated further on 
the duty of cooperation, which was the subject of draft article 5, and considered the 
question of conditions that an affected State may place on the provision of 

assistance as well as the termination of assistance. The provisional adoption of the 
further six draft articles by the Drafting Committee shows good progress. 

Mr. Chairman, 





We welcome the intention of the Special Rapporteur to propose a draft article on 
the use of terms as well as to elaborate in his following report on disaster risk 
reduction, including the prevention and mitigation of disasters. 

[Nordic statement on Protection of the environment in relation to armed 
conflicts] 

Mr. Chairman, let me finish by addressing the third item on my list; Protection of 
the Environment in relation to armed conflicts. 

We, the Nordic countries, reiterate our strong support for the topic Protection of 
the environment in relation to armed conflicts, which was included by the 
Commission in its 


